
Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand 

Kia ora, talofa lava and greetings everyone

Did you see Close-up last night featuring Trecia & Cherie from our network? They were stars! 

http://tvnz.co.nz/close-up/would-you-stop-pregnant-woman-drinking-2982899/video  Not to forget the courageous ‘pregnant’ performers ‘out there’ in Queen Street – especially the blokes!! 

Our “Pregnant Pause” event is also now up on Youtube http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gC6x0qBWsiM thanks to Trevor Lewis for filming and posting this for us. Well done everyone who played a part.

Also wishing to acknowledge the hard work and effort to make a memorable 10th Anniversary of FASDAY in other ways and other places. We would love to hear your stories. Lives will have changed as a result!

Keep an eye out for the powerpoint presentations from our guest presenters at the Auckland FASDAY seminar. These should be posted to the Alcohol Healthwatch website shortly www.ahw.org.nz 

I will be away from my desk for the next couple weeks.

Best wishes 
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